
 

 

 

GRANT PARISH SEAC MINUTES 
21 MAY 2024 / 8:00 AM / MONTGOMERY HIGH SCHOOL  & GOOGLE MEET  

Attendees  
KASSANDRA HOOTER, ELAINE FUTRELL, DENISE YOUNG, BAILEY LOTT, JASON GRAVES, 
STUDENT A. D., PAM CAREY  

NOT PRESENT - KAITLYN BRUNSON, SHERMELA GIVENS 

MINUTES 
Grant Parish Seac met with members present both in person and virtual.  Denise Young reviewed 
academic and financial data concerning special education in Grant Parish for those members who 
were not present or were unable to hear due to technical difficulties at the last meeting.  
Members discussed the ASQ protocol that has been implemented for pre-K students in the 
district to aid in child search efforts.  Mrs. Young discussed the Special Ed camera funding that 
has come into the district and reminded members of the application process.  Pam Carey asked 
that parents be reminded that they must apply every year.  Bailey Lott discussed  some parent 
guides that she is working on and Mrs. Carey asked that she be sent anything that goes home to 
parents in the district.  Mrs. Carey also discussed free training that is available to parents through 
Families Helping Families and asked that the website for resources be sent out to parents.   Mrs. 
Hooter is still working on contacting the casino for help with funding.  Mrs. Carey suggested that 
a Resource Fair be held to make parents aware of resources available to them.  

 


